

COUNTY EXECUTIVE

January 11, 2023

Visit Buffalo Niagara 403 Main Street, Suite 630 Buffalo, NY 14203

Dear Directors of Visit Buffalo Niagara and Buffalo Niagara Convention Center,

Please be advised that, pursuant to Article 3, section 3b of the By-laws of the Buffalo Niagara Convention & Visitors Bureau, I hereby re-appoint the following individuals to the board for a term of one year ending on 12/31/2024:

Anthony J. W. Chase 350 Linwood Avenue Buffalo, NY 14209 Mark Alnutt 120 Glendon Place, Unit B Williamsville, NY 14221 Thomas Beauford, Jr. 118 Surrey Run Williamsville, NY 14221

Melissa Brown 8406 Maplewood Drive Gasport, NY 14067 Cindy Abbott Letro 90 Chapin Parkway Buffalo, NY 14209

Should you have any questions regarding these appointments please feel free to contact my office at (716) 858-8500.

Sincerely yours,

Mark C. Poloncarz, Esq. Erie County Executive

MCP/nn

cc: Erie County Legislature

Patrick Kaler, President and CEO